
 

 

	
	

Report	of	the	Vice-President	Social	Affairs,	AUS	Council	
(January	11th,	2017)	

	
Bar	des	Arts:	
	

• First	BdA	of	the	semester,	and	we’re	excited	to	be	back!	We	are	currently	
experiencing	a	few	troubles	with	our	beer	room	due	to	McGill	construction,	but	we	
are	hoping	to	have	it	resolved	soon.		

• We	are	working	on	the	tabling	application	for	this	semester	so	in	the	meantime,	
send	me	an	email	to	reserve	your	spot	–	social.aus@mail.mcgill.ca		

EPIC:	
• EPIC	is	getting	ready	to	plan	its	semester	of	events	at	their	first	meeting	next	Monday.	 

 
Grad	Ball:	

• The	SUS	and	AUS	are	currently	hiring	for	the	Grad	Ball	committee!	The	application	
closes	on	the	13th	–	check	it	out	here:	
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScNsIK67ik9GTuc0VbJrt3i1V27XBjPXMRppL
tZz-3ju-Z_ig/viewform			

	
Respectfully	Submitted,	
Kat	Svikhnushin	
Vice	President	Social	Affairs	 
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